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As a physical therapist practicing in Colorado, passage of HB 3824 is vitally important 

because it recognizes the vital role that PTs play in health care and the 

rigorous training, education, and experience that PTs bring to serve our patients. 

Personally, passage of HB 3824 would improve my ability to serve patients by 

improving the quality of care around the nation.  I have treated patients from Oregon 

that have moved to Colorado and have referred patients to PTs in Oregon that have 

moved from Colorado.  This bill would improve the continuity of care provided.  


